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Tuesday 13th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
 
As you may be aware Monday 19th September 2022 has been declared as a bank holiday, this will 
mean that school and wrap around care will be closed all day. School and wrap around care will be 
open as usual on Tuesday 20th September 2022. 
 
As this is a time of national mourning, it is only right and respectful that we postpone this week’s 
Celebration Assembly on Friday 16th September, we will double up on Friday 23rd September 2022. 
Therefore, the children who have achieved behaviour, lunchtime award or Star of the Week will be 
celebrated (quite righty), but a week later. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require and additional information or if you have any 
questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Maureen Collier 
Headteacher  


